
CONSTRUCTION  NOTICE

SOUTHBOUND I-5 VERDUGO AVENUE RAMPS CLOSED
Detours and delays for traffic on Front Street and Verdugo Avenue

SCHEDULE CHANGES: The work schedule is subject to change due to operational factors and inclement 
weather.

STAY INFORMED: To receive information about this closure and other work related to the I-5 Burbank 
Boulevard Bridge project, go to My5LA.com and sign up for free weekly email construction updates. 
You can also call us on the toll-free I-5 information line at (855) 454-6335 or email us at My5LA@dot.ca.gov

The southbound I-5 Verdugo Avenue off-ramp 
and on-ramp are scheduled to be closed 
continuously for 55 hours from Friday, 
September 25 at 10:00 P.M. through Monday, 
September 28 at 5:00 A.M.  During this time   
period, lanes will be reduced on Front Street 
near the I-5 ramps, resulting in brief delays for 
traffic going to the Downtown Burbank 
Metrolink Station and nearby businesses.

Monday, September 28 and Tuesday, September 29 from 10:00 P.M. to 5:00 A.M.

• The southbound I-5 Verdugo Avenue off-ramp and on-ramp will be closed Monday and
Tuesday nights starting at 10:00 P.M. to 5:00 A.M. the following morning.

• Front Street at the southbound I-5 off- and on-ramps, and Verdugo Avenue between San
Fernando Boulevard and Front Street will be closed Monday and Tuesday nights starting at
10:00 P.M. to 5:00 A.M.  Detours will be provided, including access to the Downtown Burbank
Metrolink Station; please allow extra travel time to and from the station.

Friday, September 25, at 10:00 P.M. through Monday, September 28, at 5:00 A.M.




